
SBSC Club Boats rules  

May 2022 

The boats on now listed on Web Collect so that they can be booked out for use - £6 for a 
single handed and £12 for a double handed.  

 

 

-Boat availability will be on a first come first served basis. 
 

-The boats can only be used when an SBSC patrol boat is on the water. 
 

-This includes Saturday morning cadets, Wednesday & Sunday racing and all other racing 
organised by the Club (Opens, travellers, etc). 
 

-Use of the boat must stay within Stokes Bay and within or near any race course set on that 
day. 
 

-The person borrowing the boat must have a level of skill to be able to right a capsize, sail a 
basic course and to sail safely in the weather conditions on that day. (Consideration will be 
given for use within cadets as it is deemed that they will be learning to sail in a controlled 
environment).  
 

-The person borrowing the boat must be wearing buoyancy aid at all times on the water. 
 

-After use the boats must be washed down and put away as found.  Updates on their 
storage will be sent when booking has been confirmed.  
 

-The boats should not have components removed from them. 
 

-Any failures/breakages on the boats must be reported to the Club’s admin email address 
ASAP. 
 

-Failure to report a known defect, not pack the boat away correctly or misuse of the boats 
will result in 1 strike given any more than 3 strikes in a club year Feb to Feb and privileges 
will be removed for the use of club boats in that year. 
 

-Club boats must be booked out by someone over the age of 16 (parents / guardians for 
cadets) with the user holding a full sailing membership or a cadet membership. 
 

-If the club boats are to be block-booked by the club for training purposes there will be no 
charge to users. 
 

-Any committee member can challenge the person using a club boat and has the authority 
to prevent them going sailing due to safety concerns.  
 


